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Twelfth Sunday after Pentecost 

August 15, 2021        Holy Eucharist    9 am 

Hybrid: On Zoom and in the Sanctuary 

Followed by Coffee Hour  
 

Wisdom has built her house, she has hewn her seven pillars.   

[Proverbs 9:1] 

 

Ministers of the Liturgy 
Celebrant and Preacher: The Rev. John Elliott Lein 

Eucharistic Minister: James Jones  

Lector:  Touie Jackson   

Musicians: Jeff Lukas, Cathy Poch, Mary Johnson 

Ushers:  Touie Jackson, Charlie Johnson 

Altar Guild: Lisa Ruggiero 

Digital Ministers: Kevin Keppler, Justin Richards  

 

This Weekend at Trinity: 
Sunday: 9 am    Holy Eucharist; zoom link will be sent on Saturday evening 

This Week at Trinity  
The Parish Office will be open Monday through Thursday, 10am-2pm 

Fr. John’s office hours will be Monday through Thursday, 10am-2pm 

Monday 7 pm   Vestry Meeting 

Wednesday Morning Prayer is suspended for the month of August 

Wednesday 12:30 pm – JULIETS lunch at Red Rock Grille, Rte. 140, Upton. Contact Pat Keppler to RSVP (by 

8/16) or for more information. 

Thursday 4 pm   Grab ‘n Go meals at Trinity 

Friday 10 am – Painting Class in Murray Hall 
 

 

The JULIETS luncheon group will be dining at the Red Rock Grille (Rte. 140, 
Upton) on August 18, at 12:30 pm.  We’ll try to get a patio reservation (dependent 
on availability and the weather) for those who are hesitant about indoor dining. 
Please let Pat Keppler know by August 16 if you would like to attend at 
pat_keppler@yahoo.com , via text at 508 246-9703, or by home phone 508 966-
0003. All women of the parish are invited!  

 
 

Dear parish family, 

Our beloved Minister of Music, Randy Bloom, has informed the vestry of his resignation from this position 

as of Sunday, August 8th.  I know this announcement will feel sudden to many of us, yet his discernment of this 

decision has been under way for some time. The timing is also disappointing for us as we were mutually 

looking forward to ministry together. I am grateful he was able to celebrate with us at my first service before 

leaving the post at which he has served so faithfully. 

At this time Randy has asked not to have a public celebration of his ministry. I will be visiting the Blooms to 

express our gratitude next week and will be happy to bring any cards or notes from anyone in the parish to them 

at that time. 

We hope to continue in prayer and communion with Randy and Edla Ann as part of Christ’s Body, no matter 

how distant, and ask God to bestow on them many blessings.   Father John   
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Our Prayers Are Offered For: 
 

Parish Members & Friends: the Barton, Cockburn Peterson, Liquori & Campbell Families; Bradley Garretson; Ani 
Sharoogian; Tony & Sarah Zozzaro; Lee Kalns; Enid Barton; the McDonnell Family; Paul Langlois; Sharon Manoogian; 
Sal & Vas Ferreira; Laura Uretsky; Ron Taylor; Peter Lee; Gloria Falcone; Barbara; Valerie; Clinton Clark, III; Marco Weiss; 
Al Price; Robert; Mary Torian, Beth & Terry; Esther McKenzie; Lisa Wilson; Sandra Arbogast; Len Baird; Judy Shea; Robin 
Rowe; Skye Bayleigh Plaisted; Alex; Alisha Starkis Weddeke; Chrissy & Mark; Thomas Scano; the Canali Family; Sherel 
& Lou Frere; Craig Silverman; Justin Perkin; Tom Childs; Nancy Sharoogian; Bob Mezzadri; all those serving in the military 
and the Peace Corps, especially Avary DeRagon; Dan Consigli; Drew Beauchamp; Charles; Laura; Elena; Brendan Wood; 
Danielle & Joel Marsh; Tom Bento; Joel Joudrey; Justin Woessner and their families. 

 

Homebound Parishioners: Verna Parente, and Wayne Morey. 
 

The Deceased: Ray Barton & Kim Liquori 
 

Our Partner Dioceses: Kumasi and Asante-Mampong in Ghana 
 

Those celebrating birthdays this week: Samuel Corman; Drake Meurant; and Laurel Pirelli; Alexander Menges; Felicity 
Ferreira; Kenneth George; Nathan George; Grace Prevelige; Scott Harrison; Steven Masse; Sandy Krol; Malichai 
Carpenter; Zaya Hall; Leyani Piacente-Perez; Veronica Lynch; James Menges; Johanna Cornwell; Rick Nelson; Andrew 
Eastwood; Mia Carr; Erin Hynes; David Carr; and Tom Cortese. 

 

The Altar Flowers are given to the Glory of God and in thanksgiving for the birth of Owen Lawrence Poch and his cousin 
Leo.  Owen is the grandson of Cathy and Larry Poch and son of Gregory and Michelle Poch. 

 

 

 

The Ministers of Trinity Episcopal Church 

are 

T H E  P E O P L E  O F  T H I S  P A R I S H  
led by 

The Reverend John Elliott Lein, Rector 

Rachel Carpenter, Sunday School Coordinator 

Magee Lambert, Church Secretary, Paul Del Molino, Sexton 

Beth Moeller, Senior Warden; Lisa Ruggiero, Junior Warden 

and the Treasurers, Clerk and Vestry of Trinity Episcopal Church. 
 

We serve our Lord as a part of the Diocese of Western Massachusetts 

led by The Rt. Rev. Doug Fisher, Bishop of Western Massachusetts   
 

 

 
 

Our Mission Statement: 
Sharing the Grace of God, the Light of Christ and the Power of the Holy Spirit, 

through worship, ministry and fellowship.  

TRINITY EPISCOPAL CHURCH 
17 Congress Street, Milford, Massachusetts 01757 

www.trinitychurchmilford.org 
 

 

Contact Information: 

Father John: rector@trinitychurchmilford.org  

Magee: office@trinitychurchmilford.org Office hours: Monday - Thursday 10 am – 2 pm  

Office Phone:508-473-8464 
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